
 

Parent Teacher Organization 

PTO Dues 2024-2025 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
Annual dues for the Bear Creek Community Charter School Parent-Teacher Organization (the 
“PTO”) are now due. Annual dues are $5.00 per family per year and are used to help offset the 
costs of providing students with amazing field trips and other activities throughout the year. 
 
All students benefit from the activities provided by the PTO, so all families are asked to support 
the PTO through annual dues and limited fundraising throughout the year.  
 
The PTO will have two different ways to pay your dues this year-check or exact change. If 
paying with a check, please make checks payable to “BCCCS PTO” and return your check 
and/or exact change to the school with the slip below in a sealed envelope marked “PTO 
DUES”.  
 
Thank you for supporting our PTO and our students. 

----------------------------------------------------Separate Here ------------------------------------------------------- 

Parent Teacher Organization 

2024-2025 PTO Family Dues 

$5.00 per Family 

  
Child/Children’s Names: ___________________________________________________  
 

Grade(s)/Section(s): _______________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian Name: ____________________________________________________  
 

Address: _________________________________________________________________ 
 

City: __________________________________________ State: PA   Zip: ____________  
 

E-mail Address: __________________________________________________________________ 

 


